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RETURNING TO RINGETTE 

SUSPENSION OF RINGETTE-RELATED ACTIVITY LIFTED  

 

 

 

 

 

July 13 2020 

Ringette BC is pleased to announce that the suspension of all ringette –related activity due to the COVID-

19 pandemic has been lifted in BC, effective immediately. As per the Return to Ringette Guidelines, 

Ringette in BC has entered Ringette Progression 1, effective July 13, 2020.  

The lifting of the suspension in BC allows for Ringette BC sanctioned activities to begin in accordance 

with the rules and regulations of Ringette BC’s Return to Ringette Guidelines, the viaSport Return to Sport 

Sector Guidelines, the Ringette Canada National Directive for Return to Ringette and the Provincial Health 

Authority regulations for BC.  

Visit the Ringette BC website and check out the COVID-19 Resource Hub page for details and resources 

for a safe and methodical return to Ringette. Access to facilities will be different for each community but 

activities and Association operational activities are able to begin.  

 

Overview of the Progressions on the Return to Ringette from Ringette BC’s Return to Ringette Guidelines    

https://www.viasport.ca/sites/default/files/ReturntoSportGuidelines.pdf?utm_source=PSO+Connector&utm_campaign=f182dbdffe-Sportscape_2019_COPY_01&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_9305c55a53-f182dbdffe-384328061
https://www.viasport.ca/sites/default/files/ReturntoSportGuidelines.pdf?utm_source=PSO+Connector&utm_campaign=f182dbdffe-Sportscape_2019_COPY_01&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_9305c55a53-f182dbdffe-384328061
https://www.ringette.ca/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/Return_to_Ringette_2020.pdf
http://www.ringettebc.ca/
https://www.ringettebc.ca/the-office/covid-19-ringette-bc-resources/

